
 

 

Term 2 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back to a new term. We hope you were able to enjoy spending some 

time together over half term. Although this Christmas term will be very 

different to previous ones, we are looking forward to finding new ways to 

prepare for and celebrate Christmas as a school community.  

  

Topic 

Our topic this term is ‘European Study’. We will be beginning by exploring the 

different countries that make up Europe, identifying their capital cities, flags 

and what they are famous for. We will then be investigating their climates and 

landscapes, focussing on rivers and mountains. As Christmas approaches, we will 

be developing a festive feel, exploring some European Christmas traditions.  

For more information about what we are learning this year, please do check out 

our class page on the school website.  

 

P.E. 

P.E. will continue to take place on a Monday morning. No earrings are allowed to 

be worn during P.E. lessons, therefore the children need to be able to take them 

out themselves, or have them taken out in the morning before school. Please 

make sure your child has their P.E. kit in school, as they will be unable to 

take part in lessons safely or comfortably without it.  

 

Homework and Reading  

Homework will continue to be given out on a fortnightly basis. Please do make 

sure that your child’s homework and reading books come back on the correct 

day as we need to ensure books are quarantined before they are marked or 

returned to our school library. If you find your child is forgetting to bring 

homework home, or you have any other concerns, please do come and speak to 

me. 

 

With kind regards,  

Mrs Amott (Class Teacher) 


